PRESS RELEASE

CONTACT: Mayor's Office 861-5301 27 September, 2016

WOODBINE AARP CHAPTER 5292 "WALK IN THE PARK" OCTOBER 6

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that Woodbine AARP Chapter 5292 will be meeting in Woodbine's Lincoln Park Pavilion on Thursday, October 6, 2016, from 9 to 11 am, for fresh air and good company.

Lincoln Park is located on County Route 550, across from the Woodbine Community Center.

There will be a speaker to explain the benefits to joining your local AARP chapter.

Refreshments—coffee, juice, Danish, & fruit—will be served.

For more information call Chapter President Larry Jones @ 609-231-3486.

"I encourage all those interested in learning about AARP and its benefits to come out for this October Outdoor event," added Mayor Pikolycky.